
OTOLARYNGOLOGY 

 

These are some of the ear, nose, and throat specialists we recommend.  Please make 

sure the doctor you choose to see is covered by your insurance. 

 Does your insurance company require a referral or pre-authorization from your 

primary care doctor before you see the specialist?  If so, you need to call us with the 

specific appointment date and time, after you have scheduled your appointment with 

the specialist. 

 If your insurance company requires a referral/pre-authorization but you fail to 

notify us in advance, the insurance company may refuse to pay for the visit.  You 

must give our office at least 3 working days to process the paperwork.  Do not call us 

for a referral the day of the appointment or after the appointment has occurred.  In 

those cases your insurance company might hold you responsible for the cost of the 

visit. 

 We are authorized by our contracts with the insurance companies to approve only 

those referrals that we have initiated in discussion with you.  

 

 

Physicians at Riverview ENT Center of Central Ohio                614-759-7725 

- Dr. Roberto Castellon  Dr. Daniel Chase              

  

Ohio State Wexner Medical Center              614-366-3687 

- Dr. L. Arrick Forrest 

         

Nationwide Children’s Hospital ENT                          614-722-3150 

 

Ohio ENT and Allergy Physicians     614-755-5151 

- Dr. Jeff Hall                         Dr. Darryl Willett 

- Dr. Mike Martyn  Dr. Ashish Shah 

-  Dr. Blaize O’Brien                 Dr. David Powell 

- Dr. Janes Lowery                    Dr.Adam Spiess 

- Dr. Evan Tobin   

- Dr. Cherie Ryoo   

-  Dr. Akosh Gupta 

- Dr. A.J. Tompkins    

 

Mt. Carmel ENT East      614-751-6500 

- Dr. Doug Massick 

 

 

**Please Note: We strongly recommend that if surgery is required that you have the 

procedure performed at Columbus Children’s Hospital.  Make this very clear to the 

Otolaryngologist at your initial visit. * 
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